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THESIS DEFENCE 
 

Mr. Adrian Walton, candidate for the degree:   
 

Master of Science in Natural Resources and Environmental Studies  
 

will be defending his thesis entitled: 
 

"APPLICATION OF BAYESIAN NETWORKS TO  
LARGE-SCALE PREDICTIVE ECOSYSTEM MAPPING" 

 
Supervisor:  Dr. Roger Wheate, Geography Program 

 
Date:  Tuesday, February 8, 2005 Time:  9  am    Place:  Senate Chambers 

Tuesday, February 8 

TRAVEL 
♦ Kathy Parker will 

be attending the 
Muskwa-Kechika 
Advisory Board meetings 
in Fort Nelson from 8-10 Febru-
ary. She is also an invited partici-
pant of the Yukon Conservation 
Science Workshop, sponsored 
by the Canadian Parks and Wil-
derness Society to apply science 
in boreal and subarctic land-
scapes, in Whitehorse on 11-13 
February. 

 
NOTICE 
♦ John Orlowsky, Greenhouse 

Tech would like to remind any 

researchers needing greenhouse 
space, to please remember to 
get your requests in soon. Space 
is allocated according to a priority 
system which gives weight to pri-
ority in time. Request services at:  

http://csamlrs.unbc.ca   

 
NEW PUBLICATIONS  
♦ Borden, J.H., D.S. 

Pureswaram and L.M. Poirier. 
2004. Evaluation of two repel-
lent semiochemicals for dis-
ruption of attack by the moun-
tain pine beetle, Dendroctonus 
ponderosae Hopkins 
(Coleoptera: Scolytidae). J. 

Entomol. Soc. Brit. Columbia 
101: 37-43. 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
♦ Mark your calendars. The 4th 

Annual Forest Sciences 
Lecture will be held on 
Thursday, March 17th 
at 7 pm.  Guest lecturer 
will be Dr. James Karr, 

Professor of Biology and of 
Aquatic and Fishery Sciences, 
University of Washington.  Ti-
tle:  “Indicators and Sustain-
ability:  Measuring What Mat-
ters and Counting What 
Counts”. 

REMINDER:   Share your information about recent publications, 
grants, and /or other honours you may have received with others 
interested in NRES issues. 

 

PLEASE EMAIL ALL INFORMATION AND MATERIAL to 
Lucille Guiney:    guineyl@unbc.ca 

Friday, February 11           NO NRES / CSAM RESARCH COLLOQUIUM  


